
POKÉMON NO. TYPE 1 TYPE 2 ABILITY MOVESET NICKNAME GENDER TAG #1 TAG #2 TAG #3 CODE NOTES

rotom #0479 ELECTRIC GHOST levitate

electro ball
thunder wave

hex
substitute

trick
discharge

bokeh ⨀ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img title="bokeh / ? / 
levitate / electro ball, 

thunder wave, hex, 
substitute, trick, 

discharge" src="https://raw.
githubusercontent.

com/msikma/pokesprite/master
/pokemon-gen8/regular/rotom.

png" style="max-width:
100%;"]

 • starter
 • 
 • 

stoutland #0508 NORMAL NONE intimidate

ice fang
fire fang

thunder fang
retaliate

play rough
crunch

whiskey ♂ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img style="max-width:100%;" 
src="https://raw.
githubusercontent.

com/msikma/pokesprite/master
/pokemon-

gen8/regular/stoutland.png" 
title="whiskey / ♂ / 

intimidate / ice fang, fire 
fang, thunder fang, 

retaliate, play rough, 
crunch"]

 • starter
 • 
 • 

zoroark #0571 DARK NONE illusion

night slash
fury swipes
scary face

taunt
knock off
fake tears

noir ♀ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img style="max-width:100%;" 
src="https://raw.
githubusercontent.

com/msikma/pokesprite/master
/pokemon-

gen8/regular/zoroark.png" 
title="noir / ♀ / illusion / 
night slash, fury swipes, 
scary face, taunt, knock 

off, fake tears"]

 • starter
 • 
 • 

mudbray #0749 GROUND NONE inner focus

mega kick
double kick
rototiller
strength

nessie ♀ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img src="https://raw.
githubusercontent.

com/msikma/pokesprite/master
/pokemon-

gen8/regular/mudbray.png" 
title="nessie / ♀ / inner 
focus / mega kick, double 
kick, rototiller, strength" 
style="max-width:100%;"]

 • caught in dw w/ shalin
 • 
 • 

vibrava #0329 BUG DRAGON levitate

bite
boom burst

screech
sand attack

minerva ♀ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img src="https://raw.
githubusercontent.

com/msikma/pokesprite/master
/pokemon-

gen8/regular/vibrava.png" 
title="minerva / ♀ / 

levitate / bite, boom burst, 
screech, sand attack" 
style="max-width:100%;"]

 • caught in dw w/ shalin
 • 
 • 

ferroseed #0597 GRASS STEEL iron barbs

tackle
metal claw
mirror shot

curse

linus ♂ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img title="linus / ♂ / iron 
barbs / tackle, metal claw, 
mirror shot, curse" src="

https://raw.
githubusercontent.

com/msikma/pokesprite/master
/pokemon-

gen8/regular/ferroseed.png" 
style="max-width:100%;"]

 • caught in dw w/ silverio
 • 
 • 

mawile #0303 STEEL FAIRY sheer force

vice grip
bite

baton pass
sweet scent

solace ♂ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img title="solace / ♂ / 
sheer force / vice grip, 
bite, baton pass, sweet 
scent" src="https://raw.

githubusercontent.
com/msikma/pokesprite/master

/pokemon-
gen8/regular/mawile.png" 
style="max-width:100%;"]

 • caught in dw w/ silverio
 • 
 • 

axew #610 DRAGON NONE mold breaker

slash
dual chop
assurance
laser focus

ava ♀ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img style="max-width:100%;" 
src="https://raw.
githubusercontent.

com/msikma/pokesprite/master
/pokemon-gen8/regular/axew.
png" title="ava / ♀ / mold 
breaker / slash, dual chop, 
assurance, laser focus"]

 • caught in dw w/ josh
 • 
 • 

krookodile #0552 GROUND DARK moxie

power trip
swagger

earthquake
foul play

sandstorm
thrash

death roll ♂ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img style="max-width:100%;" 
src="https://raw.
githubusercontent.

com/msikma/pokesprite/master
/pokemon-

gen8/regular/krookodile.png" 
title="death roll / ♂ / 

moxie / power trip, swagger, 
earthquake, foul play, 
sandstorm, thrash"]

 • gacha
 • 
 • 

skarmory #0227 STEEL FLYING weak armor

sand attack
leer

slash
steel wing

formula one ♂ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img style="max-width:100%;" 
src="https://raw.
githubusercontent.

com/msikma/pokesprite/master
/pokemon-

gen8/regular/skarmory.png" 
title="formula one / ♂ / 
weak armor / sand attack, 
leer, slash, steel wing"]

 • 
 • 
 • 

togekiss #0468 FAIRY FLYING hustle

follow me
after you

wish
double edge

extreme speed

fancy-pants ♀ REGULAR NONE NONE

[img style="max-width:100%;" 
src="https://raw.
githubusercontent.

com/msikma/pokesprite/master
/pokemon-

gen8/regular/togekiss.png" 
title="fancy-pants / ♀ / 
hustle / follow me, after 
you, wish, double edge, 

extreme speed"]
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POKÉMON NO. TYPE 1 TYPE 2 ABILITY MOVESET GENDER TAG #1 TAG #2 TAG #3 STATUS NOTES

NAME #0000   ABILITY

MOVE 1
MOVE 2
MOVE 3
MOVE 4
MOVE 5
MOVE 6

    DEAD
 • 
 • 
 • 

NAME #0000   ABILITY

MOVE 1
MOVE 2
MOVE 3
MOVE 4
MOVE 5
MOVE 6

    GIFTED
 • 
 • 
 • 

NAME #0000   ABILITY

MOVE 1
MOVE 2
MOVE 3
MOVE 4
MOVE 5
MOVE 6

    TRADED
 • 
 • 
 • 
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CAPTURE ITEMS EVOLUTION ITEMS BATTLE ITEMS GARDEN ITEMS OTHER ITEMS

POKÉ 
BALL [1]

PREMIER 
BALL [2]

TYPE 1 
EVOLUTION 

[3]

TYPE 2 
EVOLUTION 

[4]

LEVEL 
TUTOR [5]

TM/TR [6] PAIL [7]
SCARECROW 

[8]
SPARKLING 

DUST [9]
RAINBOW 

SHARD [10]
4x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x

INCENSE [11]
SAFARI 

TICKET [12]

TYPE 3 
EVOLUTION 

[13]

FREE (ANY)
EVOLUTION 

TYPE [14]

MOVE 
TUTOR [15]

EGG 
TUTOR [16]

HONEY [17]
GREPA

BERRY [18]
MEGA 

SHARD [19]
SHINY 

SWAP [20]
0x 0x 0x 1x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x

PREMIUM 
SAFARI 

TICKET [21]

WARDEN 
SAFARI 

TICKET [22]

LEGENDARY 
CANDY [23]

DEVOLUTION 
STONE [24]

ABILITY 
CAPSULE [25]

FORM 
CHANGE [26]

TAMATO 
BERRY [27]

MICLE
BERRY [28]

CUSTOM 
POKÉMON

TICKET [29]
EGG [30]

0x 0x 1x 1x 1x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x

GACHA 
TICKET [31]

PREMIUM 
GACHA 

TICKET [32]

MEGA 
STONE [33]

MEGA 
ACCESSORY 

[34]

TERA
ORB [35]

TERA 
SHARD

(ANY) [36]

MAGO
BERRY [37]

CUSTAP 
BERRY [38]

RED SHARD 
[39]

BLUE SHARD 
[40]

1x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x 1x 0x

MEGA 
EXTENDER 

[41]

SILVALLY 
MEMORY [42]

Z-CRYSTAL 
[43]

KEBIA
BERRY [44]

COLBUR 
BERRY [45]

GREEN 
SHARD [46]

YELLOW 
SHARD [47]

0x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x 0x

DYNAMAX 
BAND [48]

MAX 
HONEY [49]

SALAC BERRY 
[50]

STARF 
BERRY [51]

0x 0x 0x 0x

DYNAMAX 
CANDY [52]

ROWAP 
BERRY [53]

PASSHO 
BERRY [54]

1x 0x 0x

KASIB 
BERRY [55]

FIGY 
BERRY [56]

0x 0x

OCCA BERRY 
[57]

0x



THREAD TITLE THREAD TYPE STATUS PARTNER(S) LOCATION DATE STARTED LINK TO THREAD

license and registration SOCIAL COMPLETE june sleigh slateport 8/8/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/46519/license-registration

water ops: miykyle EVENT COMPLETE kyle lopez sea hoenn 8/8/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/46557/wops-miykyle

beast without claws DUO WILD COMPLETE shalin nariya route 114 8/10/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/46579/beast-claws-dw

roses and wine DUO WILD ONGOING silverio delfino slateport 8/13/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/46622/roses-wine-dw

the perfect shot MISSION ONGOING penelope livy route 119 8/15/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/46681/perfect-shot

rein up a dragon DUO WILD COMPLETE josh devlin sky pillar 8/26/2023 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/46842/dw-miyako-rein-dragon

get it over with DUO WILD ONGOING aisling o'connor rusturf 8/28/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/46879/get-over-dw

bail and break SOCIAL COMPLETE june sleigh and howard slayte slateport 9/6/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/47198/bail-break

resisting arrest MISSION ONGOING althus rex slateport 9/27/2024https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/47701/resisting-arrest?page=1&scrollTo=584358

rodeo at the romping grounds SOCIAL ONGOING shalin nariya petalburg woods 9/28/2024https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/47715/miyako-rodeo-romping-grounds?page=1&scrollTo=584491

bless this mess SOLO WILD ONGOING n/a route 113 9/30/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/47768/bless-mess-sw

a tapestry of turning tides EVENT ONGOING lots sootopolis 9/30/2024https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/47762/tapestry-turning-tides?page=1&scrollTo=585131

you're still on fire EVENT ONGOING jayden cross route 117 10/4/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/47855/on-fire-ghost-tales

fast and spurious GYM ONGOING josh devlin mauville 10/15/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/47968/fast-spurious-gym-challenge

twin souls EVENT ONGOING dorian westcliff route 102 10/31/2024 https://pkmn-hoenn.boards.net/thread/48148/twin-souls-skirmish
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THREAD TITLE THREAD TYPE STATUS PARTNER(S) LOCATION DATE STARTED LINK TO THREAD

  

  

  



CAPTURE EXPLORATION SYSTEM EVENT & LUCK NARRATIVE GIMMICK GYM BADGES / BATTLE

0/5 2/5 0/4 0/1 0/2 0/200 0/3 0/10 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1

CONFORMIST 
[58]

FULL METAL 
JACKET [59]

A REAL SLOW 
BRO [60]

PARADOX 
POACHER [61]

PEAK INTEREST  
[62]

INFAMOUS  [63]
CURRY EXPERT 

[64]
PECHA 

PUNISHER [65]
FILLING POKEMON 

TOWER [66]
LEAGUE 

ENDORSEMENT 
[67]

MEGA KEYSTONE 
[68]

KNOCKOUT 
BADGE [69]

AURUM 
BADGE [70]

0/5 1/5 0/3 0/1 0/3 0/25 0/10 0/50 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1

PYROMANIAC 
[71]

SELKIE-TAKER 
[72]

PAY DAY [73]
SHADOW REALM 

[74]
SPELUNKER [75]

NASTY PLOTTER 
[76]

KLINK IN THE 
MACHINE [77]

WASTE NOT, 
WANT NOT [78]

CRITICAL FAIL 
[79]

ROCKET 
ENDORSEMENT 

[80]

Z-MOVE USER 
[81]

SILPH 
BADGE [82]

PSYCHEDELIC 
BADGE [83]

0/5 0/5 0/6 0/1 0/3 0/3 0/5 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1

WATERED 
DOWN [84]

LIFE, UH, FINDS A 
WAY [85]

METEORIC [86]
ILLUMINATED 

[87]
RURAL ROAMER 

[88]
THREE HOUSES 

[89]
FREQUENT 

COMMENTER [90]
PEST CONTROL 

[91]
CRITICAL 

SUCCESS [92]
CHAMPION RANK 

[93]
SYGNA SUITED 

UP [94]
QUICK 

BADGE [95]
INFINITE 

BADGE [96]

0/5 0/5 0/9 0/1 0/3 0/3 0/25 0/3 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1

PLUGGED IN [97]
GOURMET 

MANIAC [98]
QUIVER DANCER 

[99]
TOXIC

CHAINED [100]
JUST KEEP 

SWIMMING [101]
OPEN SEASON 

[102]
WHALE-LORD 

[103]
INTO THE WILD 

[104]
NICE  [105]

LEGENDARY 
MARK [106]

TERASTAL [107]
WEATHER 

BADGE [108]
MINOR LEAGUE 

BADGE [109]

1/5 0/3 0/3 0/146 1/4 0/3 0/1 0/6 0/5 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1

HAYFEVER [110]
GARBAGE DAY 

[111]
PUPPY LOVE 

[112]
KANTO 

POKEDEX 
HOLDER [113]

CITY SLICKER 
[114]

MINE [115]
SYNC PAIR 

SCOUTED [116]
THE OUTER 
WILDS [117]

MAX REPEL  
[118]

CHANCE 
ENCOUNTER 

[119]

STELLAR [120]
ORDEAL 

BADGE [121]
BONE TO PICK 

[122]

0/5 0/5 0/4 0/94 0/3 0/5 0/1 0/3 0/3 0/1 0/1 0/1 0/1

MR. FREEZE [123] PIKA WHO? [124]
QUEEN OF THE 

REVEL [125]
JOHTO 

POKEDEX 
HOLDER [126]

TOURIST [127]
WONDER 

TRADER  [128]
IT'S SUPER 

EFFECTIVE! [129]
CURIOUS  [130]

SUPER LURE 
[131]

I CHOOSE YOU 
[132]

DYNAMAX [133]
VALOR 

BADGE [134]
SWEET SMELL OF 

VICTORY [135]

0/5 0/3 0/6 0/125 0/3 0/5 0/1 0/10 0/3 0/1 0/5 0/1 0/1

1V1 ME [136]
PIKACHU FAN 

[137]
BACKSIDE OF 
THE TV [138]

HOENN
POKEDEX 

HOLDER [139]

ROAR OF TIME 
[140]

WHAT'RE YA 
BUYIN? [141]

IT'S NOT VERY 
EFFECTIVE... 

[142]

CURIOUSER [143]
COMMUNITY 
SPIRIT [144]

HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY [145]

DYNAMAXXING 
[146]

TAGTEAM 
BADGE [147]

SMELL YA LATER 
[148]

0/5 0/3 0/3 0/93 0/10 0/10 0/15

PICK YOUR 
POISON [149]

BIDOOF'S BEST 
BUDDY [150]

PREHISTORIC 
PARTNERS [151]

SINNOH 
POKEDEX 

HOLDER [152]

WHAT'RE YA 
SELLIN? [153]

EXHIBITIONIST  
[154]

CURIOUSER AND 
CURIOUSER  

[155]
2/5 0/3 0/4 0/143 0/3 0/1 0/20

WELL-
GROUNDED [156]

GOT MILK? [157]
BEAR 

NECESSITIES 
[158]

UNOVA 
POKEDEX 

HOLDER [159]

SAFARI 
EXPLORER [160]

COORDINATOR 
QT [161]

CURIOUS 
DELCATTY [162]

0/5 0/1 0/10 0/66 0/10 0/1 1/3

IS THIS A 
PIDGEY? [163]

SHINE THIEF 
[164]

ENCOUNTER 
CHAINER [165]

KALOS 
POKEDEX 

HOLDER [166]

GREEN THUMB 
[167]

TOP 
COORDINATOR 

[168]

SURVEY 
SQUAD [169]

0/5 0/1 0/3 0/61 0/3 0/3 0/3

MINDFREAK  
[170]

PURIST  [171]
LUCKY EGG IN 
TRYING TIME 

[172]

ALOLA 
POKEDEX 

HOLDER [173]

MP VICTOR [174]
MP DEADLOCKER 

[175]
MP UNDERDOG 

[176]

0/5 0/5 0/1 0/78

UN-
BEELIEVABLE 

[177]

SUNKISSED  
[178]

SUNNY SIDE UP 
[179]

GALAR 
POKEDEX 

HOLDER [180]

0/5 0/5 0/10 0/102

ROCK 
COLLECTOR 

[181]

GALLANT BLOOD 
[182]

BABY-DOLL EYES 
[183]

PALDEA
POKEDEX 

HOLDER [184]

0/5 0/5 0/10

HAUNTED  [185]
SURVEY CORPS 
MEMBER [186]

PSEUDO-
AVATAR [187]

2/5 0/5 9/25

SETO KAIBA 
[188]

TREASURE 
HUNTER [189]

WILDLIFE 
PRESERVATIONIST 

[190]

0/5 0/8 0/1

DEEP DARK 
FANTASY [191]

EEVEE 
ENTHUSIAST 

[192]

UB-COLLECTOR 
[193]



[1] - tracking information (shop post, thread, etc.)

[2] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[3] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[4] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[5] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[6] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[7] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[8] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[9] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[10] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[11] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[12] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[13] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[14] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[15] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)



[15] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[16] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[17] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[18] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[19] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[20] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[21] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[22] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[23] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[24] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[25] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[26] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[27] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)



[27] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[28] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[29] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[30] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[31] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[32] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[33] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[34] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[35] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[36] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[37] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[38] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[39] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[40] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[41] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)



[42] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[43] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[44] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[45] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[46] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[47] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[48] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[49] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[50] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[51] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[52] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[53] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[54] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[55] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[56] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)



[56] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[57] - tracking information (shop post, thread, event, etc.)

[58] ★ catch 5 normal-typed pokemon 

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[59] ★ catch 5 steel-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[60] ★ own one of each final evolution of slowpoke (bro, king, both galarian forms)

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 

[61] ★ own a paradox pokemon

1) 

[62] ★ complete threads in the MT. CHIMNEY and MT. PYRE boards

1) 

2) 

[63] ★ reach 200 posts with your character

[64] ★ cook three charizard class curries

1) 
2) 
3) 

[65] ★ trash (don't use) 10 pecha berry effects in a communal curry

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 
10) 



[65] ★ trash (don't use) 10 pecha berry effects in a communal curry

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 
10) 

[66] ★ have a pokemon of yours die in an event or ic-thread

1) 

[67] ★ receive an endorsement from the league

1)

[68] ★ own a mega stone

1)

[69] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, NOAH FABER

1)

[70] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, GWYAR WLEDIG

1)

[71] ★ catch 5 fire-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[72] ★ catch 5 fairy-typed pokemon

1)
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[73] ★ catch all 3 forms of meowth &/or their evolutions

1) 
2) 
3) 

[74] ★ own a shadow pokemon

1) 

[75] ★ complete threads in the RUSTURF TUNNEL, GRANITE CAVE and SHOAL CAVE boards

1) 

2) 

3) 



[75] ★ complete threads in the RUSTURF TUNNEL, GRANITE CAVE and SHOAL CAVE boards

1) 

2) 

3) 

[76] ★ post in plotters 25 times

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 
10)
11)
12)
13)
14)
15)
16)
17)
18)
19)
20)
21)
22)
23)
24)
25)

[77] ★ complete 10 pokejobs

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 
10) 

[78] ★ trash (don't use) 50 total ingredients/effects in a communal curry

[79] ★ roll a 1 in an event/mission

1) 

[80] ★ receive an endorsement from rocket

1) 



[81] ★ possess a z-move for one of your pokemon

1) 

[82] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, FERNANDO SILPH

1)

[83] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, DESIREE BLOOMS

1)

[84] ★ catch 5 water-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[85] ★ catch 5 fossil pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[86] ★ catch a pokemon from each of the following evo lines: clefable, starmie, lunatone, solrock, 
beheeyem, minior

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 

[87] ★ own an illumina pokemon

1) 

[88] ★ complete threads in LITTLEROOT TOWN, OLDALE TOWN and PETALBURG CITY (not the routes)

1) 

2)

3)

[89] ★ complete 3 threads with the same pair (or group) of characters (not including your own). in other 
words, you need to have three of the same characters in three threads

1) 
2) 
3) 



[89] ★ complete 3 threads with the same pair (or group) of characters (not including your own). in other 
words, you need to have three of the same characters in three threads

1) 
2) 
3) 

[90] ★ comment on 5 separate HNN articles

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[91] ★ have your character defend your garden from a pokemon attack

1) 

[92] ★ roll a 100 in an event/mission

1) 

[93] ★ achieve champion rank by passing the hoennian champion assessment

1)

[94] ★possess a sygna suit

1)

[95] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, JOSH DEVLIN

1)

[96] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, HYAKKARYŌRAN TSUBAKI

1)

[97] ★ catch 5 electric-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[98] ★ catch at least 5 food-related pokemon (e.g. cherubi, vanillish, alcremie, bounsweet, exeggcute, 
appletun, smoliv, etc.)

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[99] ★ catch all "butterfly and moth" pokemon (butterfree, venomoth, beautifly, dustox, masquerain, 
mothim, volcarona, vivillon, frosmoth)

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 



[99] ★ catch all "butterfly and moth" pokemon (butterfree, venomoth, beautifly, dustox, masquerain, 
mothim, volcarona, vivillon, frosmoth)

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 

[100] ★ own a toxic chained pokemon

1) 

[101] ★ complete threads in SLATEPORT BEACH, WATER ROUTES and SEAFLOOR CAVERN boards

1) 

2) 

3)

[102] ★ start at least 3 open threads

1) 
2) 
3) 

[103] ★ pull/roll a pokemon from a gachapon or premium gachapon ticket 25 times

[104] ★ enter the wilds three times

1) 
2)
3)

[105] ★ roll a 69 in an event/mission

1) 

[106] ★ be acknowledged by a legendary pokemon/be an avatar

1)

[107] ★ possess a tera orb

1)

[108] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, CIAN MAHER

1)

[109] ★ be awarded a minor league badge by minor league gym leaders or KYLE LOPEZ, the director

1)



[109] ★ be awarded a minor league badge by minor league gym leaders or KYLE LOPEZ, the director

1)

[110] ★ catch 5 grass-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[111] ★ catch one pokemon from each of the muk, weezing, and garbodor lines

1) 
2) 
3) 

[112] ★ catch all lycanroc forms (midday, midnight, dusk)

1) 
2) 
3) 

[113] ★ complete the kanto pokedex, excluding mythicals/legendaries

1) 

[114] ★ complete threads in RUSTBORO CITY, MAUVILLE CITY, SLATEPORT CITY BOARD, and 
LILYCOVE CITY

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 

[115] ★ join at least 3 open threads

1) 
2) 
3) 

[116] ★ complete any thread with a character you've "matched" with on trainer's eye, the networking/dating 
forum game

1) 

[117] ★ enter the wilds six times

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 

[118] ★ roll losing numbers in swarm threads 5 times in a row

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 



[118] ★ roll losing numbers in swarm threads 5 times in a row

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[119] ★ encounter a legendary pokemon

1) 

[120] ★ unlock the stellar tera type on a pokemon

1)

[121] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, HIDEO KINO

1)

[122] ★ establish an ic rival(s) for your character

1)

[123] ★ catch 5 ice-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[124] ★ catch at least 5 pikaclones or electric rodent pokemon (e.g. plusle, minun, pachirisu, emolga, 
dedenne, pawmi, etc.)

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[125] ★ catch all oricorio forms

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 

[126] ★ complete the kanto pokedex, excluding mythicals/legendaries

1) 

[127] ★ complete 3 threads in "OTHER REGIONS" BOARD

1) 
2) 
3) 



[127] ★ complete 3 threads in "OTHER REGIONS" BOARD

1) 
2) 
3) 

[128] ★ trade/gift with other players 5 times

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[129] ★ complete a new thread with a character you're super-effective against on trainer's eye, the 
networking/dating forum game

1) 

[130] ★ discover 3 curios from the rks simulation

1) 

[131] ★ roll winning numbers in swarm threads 3 times

1) 
2) 
3) 

[132] ★ be in a relationship with another character

1) 

[133] ★ possess a dynamax band

1)

[134] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, MICHAEL NAVIDSON

1)

[135] ★ beat your character's ic rival in a battle

1)

[136] ★ catch 5 fighting-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[137] ★ catch 3 pokemon in the pikachu evo. line

1) 
2) 
3) 



[138] ★ catch all rotom forms

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6)

[139] ★ complete the kanto pokedex, excluding mythicals/legendaries

1) 

[140] ★ complete 3 threads set in the past

1) 
2) 
3) 

[141] ★ buy 5 pokemon from the black market

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[142] ★ complete a new thread with a character you're not very effective against on trainer's eye, the 
networking/dating forum game.

1) 

[143] ★ discover 10 curios from the rks simulation

1) 

[144] ★ participate in three member events that successfully reach completion

1) 
2) 
3) 

[145] ★ have a character celebrate their birthday icly after at least one year of being active

1)

[146] ★ unlock all dynamax candy tiers for a pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[147] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, LAM LOGAN

1)



[147] ★ be awarded the badge by the gym leader, LAM LOGAN

1)

[148] ★ lose against your character's ic rival in a battle

1)

[149] ★ catch 5 poison-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[150] ★ catch 3 pokemon in the bidoof evo. line

1) 
2) 
3) 

[151] ★ catch all pokemon who evolve with "ancient power" (piloswine/mamoswine, tangela/tangrowth, 
yanma/yanmega).

1) 
2) 
3) 

[152] ★ complete the kanto pokedex, excluding mythicals/legendaries

1) 

[153] ★ sell 10 pokemon to the black market

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 
10) 

[154] ★ write 10 ic-posts in your character's exhibit thread

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 
10) 



[155] ★ discover 15 curios from the rks simulation

1) 

[156] ★ catch 5 ground-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[157] ★ catch 3 miltanks

1) 
2)
3)

[158] ★ catch four pokemon from each of the following bear evolution lines: ursaring, beartic, bewear, 
pangoro

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 

[159] ★ complete the kanto pokedex, excluding mythicals/legendaries

1) 

[160] ★ enter the safari 3 times

1) 
2) 
3) 

[161] ★ participate in a pokemon contest

1) 

[162] ★ discover 20 curios from the rks simulation

1) 

[163] ★ catch 5 flying-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[164] ★ catch a shiny pokemon

1) 



[165] ★ own 10 of an individual pokemon/evolution line. you do not need to have captured all of these 
pokemon yourself.

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 
10) 

[166] ★ complete the kanto pokedex, excluding mythicals/legendaries

1) 

[167] ★ harvest at least 10 berries

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 
10) 

[168] ★ win a pokemon contest

1) 

[169] ★ participate in 3 passerby hq analytics threads

1) 
2) 
3) 

[170] ★ catch 5 psychic-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[171] ★ unshiny a pokemon using a shiny swap

1) 

[172] ★ catch one pokemon from each of the togepi, exeggcute, and chansey evolution lines

1) 
2) 
3) 



[172] ★ catch one pokemon from each of the togepi, exeggcute, and chansey evolution lines

1) 
2) 
3) 

[173] ★ complete the kanto pokedex, excluding mythicals/legendaries

1) 

[174] ★ "win" or have a "positive outcome" for three MP threads (only applicable from "skirmishes" and 
onward)

1) 
2) 
3) 

[175] ★ "tie" or have a "neutral outcome" for three MP threads (only applicable from "skirmishes" and 
onward).

1) 
2)
3)

[176] ★ "lose" or have a "negative outcome" for three MP threads (only applicable from "skirmishes" and 
onward).

1) 
2) 
3) 

[177] ★ catch 5 bug-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[178] ★ catch 5 alolan form pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5)

[179] ★ hatch a rewarded egg on site

1) 

[180] ★ complete the kanto pokedex, excluding mythicals/legendaries

1) 

[181] ★ catch 5 rock-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 



[181] ★ catch 5 rock-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[182] ★ catch 5 galarian form pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[183] ★ catch at least 10 baby pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 
9) 
10) 

[184] ★ complete the kanto pokedex, excluding mythicals/legendaries

1) 

[185] ★ catch 5 ghost-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[186] ★ catch 5 hisuian form pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[187] ★ catch at least 10 pseudo-legendary pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4)
5)
6)
7)
8)
9)
10)



[187] ★ catch at least 10 pseudo-legendary pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4)
5)
6)
7)
8)
9)
10)

[188] ★ catch 5 dragon-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[189] ★ catch 5 paldean form pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[190] ★ let at least 25 pokemon go free by not fighting or attempting to capture them in wild threads

1) 
2) 
3)
4)
5)
6)
7)
8)
9)
10)
11)
12)
13)
14)
15)
16)
17)
18)
19)
20)
21)
22)
23)
24)
25)

[191] ★ catch 5 dark-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 



[191] ★ catch 5 dark-typed pokemon

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 

[192] ★ catch all 8 eeveelutions

1) 
2) 
3) 
4) 
5) 
6) 
7) 
8) 

[193] ★ own an ultra beast

1) 


